
 

 

 
Invitation to join a web-based expert panel about cervical cancer prevention in 

underserved communities  

 

What is the purpose of this research? 
We are seeking staff members of community-based 

organizations (CBOs) and researchers to serve on an 

expert panel and help us refine the core list of skills 

practitioners need to use evidence-based interventions 

with underserved communities.  

 

What does the research involve? 
Serve on a web-based expert panel and contribute ideas 

through:  

1. Brainstorming: Share ideas about the skills 

CBO practitioners need to use evidence-based 

interventions (This takes about 30 minutes and 

you will have 3 weeks to complete the 

activity.) 

2. Sorting and rating: Group and rate 

brainstorming ideas (This takes about 1 hour 

and you will have 3 weeks to complete the 

activity.) 

For both activities, you can log on whenever it is 

convenient and can come back to the website as many 

times as you wish. 

 

Participants will receive: 
 $75 electronic gift card for participating in the 

brainstorming activity  

 $100 electronic gift card for participating in 

the sorting and rating activity. 

 

Eligibility 
 CBO staff members: Have five or more years of 

public health experience and have worked with at 

least one evidence-based cervical cancer 

prevention program. By CBOs, we mean 

organizations like YMCAs or local nonprofits 

that are mission-driven and serve local 

communities. 

 Researchers:  Have five or more years of 

expertise designing, implementing, and/or 

evaluating community-based evidence-based 

cancer prevention programs, including at least 

one focused on cervical cancer.   

 

Confidentiality 
Your privacy and comfort are important to us.  If you 

are interested in learning more about the study, we will 

send you a consent form that includes all the details of 

potential risks and ways in which we will work to 

protect the confidentiality of any information you 

share. We will also be happy to answer any questions. 

 

To learn more  
If you meet either of the descriptions above and are 

interested in learning more, please email Cindy Chwa 

at cchwa@hsph.harvard.edu or Shoba Ramanadhan 

at sramanadhan@hsph.harvard.edu. 

 

The Team 
This research is being conducted by researchers from the Harvard T.H. Chan School of Public Health and the 

University of Massachusetts, Boston and a group of practice-based experts, and is funded by the National Cancer 

Institute. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

From left to right: Shoba Ramanadhan, ScD; Arthur Eisenkraft, PhD, Shinelle Kirk, Maggie Weese, and Cindy Chwa 

 


